
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

25th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to Term 4; I hope you enjoyed the half term break.  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 28th February: FADS Clothing Collection (8.30am; infant playground) 

Tuesday 1st March: FADS Clothing Collection (3.00pm; infant playground)  

Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day; FADS Jumble Sale (after school) 

Wednesday 16th March: Parents’ Evening (4.00-6.00pm) 

Friday 18th March: Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) 

Tuesday 22nd March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm) 

Thursday 24th March: Parents’ Evening (5.00-7.00pm) 

Friday 1st April: Last day of Term 4 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Booking information will be sent out on Monday. 

 

Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) 

Mrs Vidler has red noses for sale at the school office for £1.50. On the day itself (Friday 

18th March) the children, if they wish to take part, can wear an item of red clothing in 

exchange for £1. All donations will go to Comic Relief.  

 

Parent Governor 

The Governing Board are currently recruiting for a parent governor. Please see the 

attached letter for more information.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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